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As part of our Epic operational team, we have recognized the necessity of having the support of a 

full-time clinical lead to drive forward all of our processes. We are pleased to announce that       

Laurie Menard will be assuming this role. 

To facilitate Laurie's full integration into this project, we have made the decision to reassign Laurie 

from her current position as Clinical Director of the Emergency Department (ED), ICU, and 

Pharmacy. We are excited to announce that Cheryl Summers will step into this interim role starting in 

May 2024. 

Cheryl currently serves as the Clinical Manager of Acute Mental Health (AMH) and Environmental 

Services (EVS). She has been a valuable member of our organization since January 2002, 

previously providing leadership in Community Mental Health (CMH) before transitioning to her 

current role in March 2021. 

During the upcoming months, there will be a transition period where Cheryl will initially provide 

support to ED, ICU, and continue to oversee EVS in the Director capacity, while Laurie will maintain 

her support to the Pharmacy Department.  

As we proceed with finding a replacement for Cheryl, we will finalize the program reporting structure 

and communicate our plans accordingly. 

Please join us in congratulating both Cheryl and Laurie! 

 


